
11. ST GEORGE’S HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT RR 11046

The Environmental Services Manager reported on the various issues raised at the
Board meeting on 26 October by resident representatives of Heaton Street.

A further submission from David Lynch on behalf of the Heaton Street Executive
Committee was tabled.

The Board decided:

1. That the information and further submission be received.

2. That the Board notes that there are on-going discussions and processes in
place to address the concerns expressed by the residents.

3. That the submitted report be forwarded to the resident representatives.

4. That the Fendalton Ward members participate in any such on-going
discussions.


